
 

 

 

 

 

May 7, 2008 

 

VIA E-MAIL & FIRST CLASS MAIL  
Carole Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W. 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

Re: WUTC v PacifiCorp D/B/A Pacific Power & Light Company, Docket No. UE-080220 

 

Dear Ms. Washburn: 

 

Pursuant to paragraph 11 of the Prehearing Conference Order, Order 03, Public Counsel files this 

follow-up status report regarding PacifiCorp's customer notice in the above-captioned general rate 

case. 

 

Representatives from Public Counsel, PacifiCorp, and UTC Consumer Affairs (the parties) worked 

together to refine the format and content of the notice.  On April 7, 2008, Public Counsel filed an 

initial status report stating that discussions between the parties were on-going and requesting to file 

this follow-up status report.  

 

On May 7, 2008, PacifiCorp circulated a final draft of the notice to the parties.  PacifiCorp, Public 

Counsel, and UTC Consumer Affairs are in agreement that the individual customer notice meets the 

requirements of WAC 480-100-194 and -197.  PacifiCorp has informed the parties that customers 

will receive the notice approximately one month before the September 25, 2008, Public Comment 

Hearing.
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Sincerely, 

 

 

SARAH A. SHIFLEY 

Assistant Attorney General 

Public Counsel Section  

(206) 464-6595 

 

SAS:cjw 

Enclosures 

cc:  Service List (E-mail and First Class Mail) 

                                                 
1
 Public Counsel understands that PacifiCorp will file a separate certification, as required by WAC 480-100-

198, which will include a copy of the notice in the exact form provided to customers. 


